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Prevailing Value for North Slope Gas Now Posted on Division Website

In accordance with 15 AAC 55.173(a) (2) the Department of Revenue is now posting the
prevailing value for North Slope Gas on our Tax Division website, located at:
www.tax.state.ak.us/. Users may click on the “Prevailing Values” link in the lower right hand
side of the page to be forwarded to the lists of Prevailing Values posted by the Tax Division.

This table will be updated quarterly on our website.

Any questions regarding the table may be directed to:

Lennie Dees
Audit Master
(907) 269-6624
lennie.dees(,alaska.gov

April 16, 2009


